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Supplementary information  

  

Please note that a Political Group Consultation took place on 25 October 2023 and the main areas of 

discussion are summarised below:   

 

• The Liberal Democrats asked if any new contract arrangements in the future would learn from 

the current contract. 

• The Liberal Democrats asked what type of structure could be used in moving forward and the 

potential introduction of a thin client. 

• The Conservatives asked for clarity of who are the council’s commissioners. 


